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PUBLIC HEARING ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

 

 

Community Members, Aging Network and Interested Persons in  

Contra Costa County May Attend a Public Hearing on March 16, 2022 

  

The Contra Costa County Area Agency on Aging (AAA) will be holding a public hearing on 

March 16, 2022, at 9:30 a.m. regarding the Area Plan Update FY 2022-23. This hearing will be 

held virtually on Zoom. 

 

Please join the meeting at this link:  

https://cccounty-

us.zoom.us/j/86236251047?pwd=TmFuMWMwZUVsVWtJMVZPSXhESStUUT09                                                            

Password: 840489 Telephone: USA (214) 765-0478    Conference code: 445291 

 

The Public Hearing will offer an opportunity for the public to learn about changes and updates 

on priorities to the Planning Area’s 2022-2023 Area Plan. Members of the public are encouraged 

to provide input and feedback at the meeting. 

 

Federal law and regulations require the Area Agencies on Aging to conduct their business as to 

not discriminate based on language spoken or disability. If the Public Hearing presentation in 

English presents a barrier, or if you require an alternative format, please contact Anthony Macias 

at (925) 655-0776 as soon as possible so suitable arrangements can be made.  

 

Copies of the Area Plan Update draft will be available on 03/07/2022.  

Link to view: https://ehsd.org/elderly-disabled/area-agency-on-aging/ 
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